CITY OF MERCED y

“Catteway to Yosomite”

Traffic Committee

CITY OF MERCED

'NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

March 6, 2012

CITY HALL

MERCED, CALIFORNIA
2:00 P.M.

3" Floor Conference Room

The Traffic Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 13, 2012, has
been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is April 10, 2012.

A

Ken Elwin
Traffic Committee Chairman

678 West 18t Street « Merced, California 95340



